
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
- January 3rd- Students Return 

- January 8th –Q2 Report Cards Go 
Home 

- January 16th – 100th Day of School  
- January 24th – PTO Meeting @ 

6:30pm 
- February 2nd – Q3 Midterms Go 

Home 
- February 19th – President’s Day, No 

School (Possibly snow make-up day) 
- February 22nd – Math Bowl 

Competition in Richmond 
-  

 

Box Tops for Education 
 

Did you know that Box Tops for Education is a great 
and easy way to help our school earn money?  Each 
box top is worth $.10 cents! Before you throw away 

your boxes and goods, please check for box tops and 
send them in to the school.  The students can drop 

them off at the box outside of the office. Our goal is to 
raise $1,000 for CCUS this year with box tops! 

 
Remember – Box tops expire, so please send them in 
ASAP.  Thanks for helping our school with this easy 

fundraiser that goes all year! 

 
  
 
 

Home/School Connection: 

 
Excellent Attendance: 

 
“”Being in school every day means your child won’t 
miss out on learning.  Try to schedule appointments 
and family trips outside of school hours.  If your child 
asks to stay home “just because,” remind him/her of 
what he/she willl miss, such as the reading group or 
PE class.  Explain that he/she can be absent only if 

he/she’s sick or if there’s a family emergency.” 
 

                     -Source:  Home & School Connection 

 
 

January Character 

Trait: 
 

Commitment 
“Making a plan and putting it into action.” 

 
CCUS will be discussing commitment all 

month long and how we can plan, 
prepare and follow through with our 

goals. 
Miscellaneous Information: 

- Please remember that if you are 
going to walk your student to class, 

you will first need to stop at the 
office and sign in and get a visitor 

pass. 
- If your child is ill and will not attend 

school, please try to call their 
absence in to the office by 

8:30a.m. 
- If you have an updated phone 

number or email address, please 
make sure you notify us here at the 
school.  It is important that we have 

up-to-date information. 

 
 
 
 

 

Thank You! 
Thank you to our parents/guardians that 

helped at the Secret Santa Shoppe and our 
other various holiday activities before 
break!  We appreciate your continued 

support for our school! 


